
 

The Hospitality Committee  
for United Nations Delegations  

 
Invites you to join us for a 

 

Fire Safety & History Tour for Children 
(and Parents) 

 
at the 

 

NEW YORK CITY FIRE MUSEUM 
 

Tuesday, February 18, 2020 
(All public and private city schools will be closed for Midwinter Recess.) 

11:15 A.M.-12:30 P.M. 
 

 
 

Please call the HCUND office at 212-963-8753 or email to hcund@un.org for more information 
and to register.  
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